
FEDERAL COMMUNICATIONS COMMISSION 
445 TWELFTH STREET SW 
WASHINGTON DC  20554 

MEDIA BUREAU ENGINEER: Dale Bickel 

AUDIO DIVISION TELEPHONE:  (202) 418-2706 

APPLICATION STATUS:  (202) 418-2730 FACSIMILE:  (202) 418-1410 

WWW.FCC.GOV/media/radio/audio-division E-MAIL:  dale.bickel@fcc.gov 

 

February 6, 2020 
 

Brian Spencer, President 

Northwest Rock `N' Roll Preservation Society 

P. O. Box 2673 

Olympic, WA 98507-2673 

 

     Re: K266BM  (FX), Qlympia, WA 
      Northwest Rock `N' Roll Preservation Society 

      Facility Identification Number:  150021 

      Request for Special Temporary Authority (“STA”) 

        BSTA-20200129AAJ 

Dear Licensee: 

 
We have before us your STA request for K266BM.  We also have an informal objection against your 

STA filed January 31, 2020 by Bicoastal Media Licenses IV, LLC (“Bicoastal”). 

 

Bicoastal’s informal objection points out that the 60 dBu service contour from the operation proposed in 

your STA extends substantially beyond the location of the licensed and directional 60 dBu service 

contour.  This situation, Bicoastal contends, is inconsistent with the Audio Division’s policy of limiting 

STA operations to areas within the licensed service contour.  Therefore, Bicoastal asks the Division to 

dismiss your STA request. 

 

Bicoastal’s assessment is correct.  We do not grant STA requests to extend service beyond the licensed 60 

dBu service contour absent compelling circumstances.  Such circumstances are not present here.  

Therefore, we grant Bicoastal’s informal objection, and your STA request is dismissed. 

 

This action does not preclude you from filing a new, acceptable STA proposal. 

 

 

 

       Sincerely, 

 

 

 

       Dale Bickel 

       Senior Engineer 

       Audio Division 

       Media Bureau 

 

 

 

 

cc:  Melodie Virtue 

 


